
 

Wimbledon School of English 
“The best language school in London” 

According to ElGazette report 

 

 

 

We are offering a 15% discount on all courses beginning at any time between 

August 1st and December 31st 2019. I hope you'll agree that this is a fantastic opportunity to 

enable students to come to one of the UK's leading English language schools 


